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Tischer Creek Hiking Trail in Congdon Park closed until further notice

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] Due to a fallen tree damaging a critical bridge on the trail, the Tischer Creek Hiking Trail
in Congdon Park is closed until further notice, effective immediately. The duration of this closure is to
be determined, and will be announced pending the outcome of structural analysis from an engineer.
For safety’s sake, trail users should avoid this area during the closure.
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